EUREKA TOWNSHIP
Dakota County, State of Minnesota
Public Open House
December 17,2024 - 5:30-7:30 P.M.

Purpose of the Open House

Eureka Township held a public open house to get input on challenges facing the Township’s
future. The meeting was informal and a drop in event that allowed attendees to give
feedback on a variety of challenges facing the township.

The event was hosted by Nate Sparks from WSB Engineering.

Attendance was not taken at the open house. No Town Board or Planning Commission
discussion or action was taken.

Respectfully submitted,

Liz Atwater, Town Clerk
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